
 

 

            9th July 2025 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We will be holding our transition days on Wednesday and Thursday this week, where children spend 

time in their classes for next year. 

Towards the end of the day tomorrow, you will receive an email to let you know which class your 

child will be in, along with an introduction to their new teacher. 

Iin preparation for this, we would like to inform you of some upcoming changes: 

 

➢ Mrs Galton will become Room Lead for Turquoise Room, so Miss Thompson has more time to 

spend on looking after our ever-expanding Hive wrap-around care provision. 

➢ We are currently recruiting for a new Room Lead for Green Room and will send parents an 

update on this as soon as we have it. 

➢ Mrs Hewitson will be going back to her previous teacher-name of Miss Taylor in Y3/4. 

➢ Mr Longley will be sharing a class with Mrs Sykes in Y5/6. 

➢ Mrs Smith will return to full time in Y5/6. 

 

Miss Winter will be leaving our nursery at the end of this term. She has been an amazing support to 

some of our youngest pupils, and we wish her all the best going forward. 

As previously shared with families, after 11 years of teaching at Western, our music teacher Mrs 

Gwilliam will be retiring this year. We would like to say a huge thank you to her for everything she 

has contributed, both in class and with the Choir, who have performed brilliantly so many times 

under her leadership. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Jo Slack 

Headteacher 


